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There are some other local funding programs administered by DNR, besides those
already in the bill, under which you may want a county park district, as opposed to the
county in general, to be the entity applying for and receiving the funds.  See s. 23.09
(11) and (12), 23.094, and 23.097.  Please let me know if you want any changes.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215

Do you want s. 27.065 amended so that its provisions may be used by a district?

Marc E. Shovers
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0129
E−mail:  marc.shovers@legis.state.wi.us


